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Rebecca, yes we would like to request another extension.

Thanks,

Bjorn P. Boentges, PE, CFM
Senior Project Manager

LJA Engineering | We Seek Solutions
œ 1100 NE Loop 410 Suite 850, San Antonio, TX 78209
P: 210.503.2700
www.lja.com
Facebook • Twitter • LinkedIn

From: Rebecca Pacini <rpacini@boerne-tx.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 10:27 AM
To: Bjorn Boentges <bboentges@lja.com>
Cc: Mark Santos <msantos@lja.com>
Subject: RE: Commons at Menger Creek Unit 7 Preliminary Plat

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Bjorn,

The 30-day time extension was granted at the last P&Z meeting on December 6.  This item will need
to go back to the P&Z for consideration of the plat or another 30-day time extension.  We have not
received a resubmittal to address the comments sent on 12/3/2021.  Would you like to request
another 30-day time extension?  By our code we need to receive a resubmittal at least 14 days
before the P&Z meeting date for it to be considered on the agenda.  For the January meeting, the
deadline was yesterday.  It is too late to submit a resubmittal to be considered.  Please let me know
what you would like to do.

Thank you,
Rebecca

Rebecca Pacini, AICP
Planner III, Planning & Community Development
447 N Main St | Boerne, TX 78006
rpacini@boerne-tx.gov | 830.248.1630 | www.boerne-tx.gov
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